
 
 
 
EOL Notice: Digi m10™ Compact satellite modem  
 
11 October 2013 
 
At this time it is necessary for us to begin the EOL process for the Digi m10 satellite modem.   This End of Life is 
caused by the closure of the factory which produced the ASICs for the Digi m10.    
 
We have remaining inventory of approximately 10,000 modules which are available for last-time buy purchase.    
These remaining modules are subject to prior sale.    
  
Last-time buy orders are non-cancellable, non-returnable, and are due to Digi no later than 20 December 2013.  All 
scheduled shipments on the order must be complete by 30 September 2014.   
 
With the EOL of the m10, Digi will no longer provide embedded modules for satellite connectivity.   We do not 
have another satellite modem that we can provide or recommend as a replacement for the Digi m10.    
 
The following specific part numbers are affected.   
No other modules are affected by this End of Life. 
 

Description Part Number 

Digi m10 compact satellite modem, single pack DG-M10 

Digi m10 compact satellite modem, 25-piece bulk pack  DG-M10-B 

Digi m10 compact satellite modem development kit  DG-M10-KIT 

 

Important Dates:  

Last-Time Buy orders due to Digi 20 December 2013 

Final shipments of Digi m10 from Digi 30 September 2014 

 
Full Warranty and Support  
Digi m10 modules purchased as part of this Last-Time buy will include a one-year warranty, and we will continue to 
support software running on the microprocessor per our established Support Contract offerings.  
  
As a leading provider of device networking solutions, Digi International remains committed to providing you with 
wireless connectivity modules with long-term availability of our embedded products.   
 
Please contact your Digi Sales Manager with questions and information on how to place a Last-Time Buy order.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Product Management 
Digi International 


